
Covid 19 – Site Visit 

 

On Friday 5th June, cabinet members Amar Brar, Helen Harvey, Olivia Rybinski and 

Leader Ian Harvey visited 12 Hammersmith Grove, 3 Roundwood Avenue at 

Stockley Park, World Business Centre 4 at Heathrow and The Porter Building in 

Slough to see the preparations for welcoming back tenants following from the Covid -

19 lockdown. These buildings are all part of Spelthorne Borough Council’s property 

portfolio. All buildings had clear social distancing signs in place, anti-bacterial 

solution at entrances and throughout and screens to protect reception staff. 

 

WeWork at 12 Hammersmith Grove had put in extra measures because of the many 

communal areas to stop people from sitting too close. This included blocking off 

some seats and sticking a green marker on the safe seats. Around all buildings there 

were constant reminders to sanitise. The management teams of each property were 

anticipating employees to start coming back to work in the next couple of weeks and 

were looking forward to getting back to the “new normal”. 

 

Cllr Helen Harvey, portfolio holder for Assets said “the office facilities seem very well 

prepared for employees returning to work after lockdown, with many posters and 

floor stickers to remind people to keep their distance. The buildings in the portfolio 

are really impressive and I look forward to returning to visit when they are full of the 

people who work there”. 

 

 

Cllrs Harvey, Rybinski & Brar at WeWork, testing the social distancing instructions. 


